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To: Committee, Economics (REPS)
Subject: Palm Oil - The truth in labelling

I am writing to support the Bill calling for the  accurate labelling of palm oil in food. 
I am concerned with the Malaysian and Indonesian deforestation and removal of wildlife habitats, utting the 
endangered Orang-utan at risk of extinction by 2013. 
I look forward to this bill being transparent and environmental responsible and enabling the consumer to 
make 
an accurate choice when buying palm oil. 
Thank you 
  
  
  
   
Deanna Kohler Maich 
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